Lempster Planning Board
Minutes of Meeting
held on
Monday, July 13, 2020
at the Town Office

Members: Mark Adams, Bill Rodeschin, Kirt Wirkkala, David Richards, and Everett Thurber.,

(David Richards and Everett Thurber were at the Town Office; Mark Adams, Bill Rodeschin, Kirt Wirkkala,
and Recording Secretary Linda Murgatroy were at home. All participated in a phone conference because
of the Coronavirus pandemic in accordance with Governor Sununu's Covid-19 Emergency Order.)

Meeting called to order at 6:59 pm by Chairman Mark Adams.

Review of draft Minutes of 6/8/2020.
Minutes approved unanimously.

Miscellaneous.

Kirt Wirkkala provided the Board with new pictures concerning the excavation activity on the Kevin
Qnnela property behind the Onnela sawmill about 100-150 yards from Route 10. After discussion it was
decided to send Mr. Onnela a letter requesting that he contact Chairman Adams by July 28" to meet with
the Board at their next regularly scheduled meeting on August 10"

Correspondence.

Permit by Notification/ Water division of the Wetlands Bureau, re: Long Pond Road, Map 241, Lot # 057;
description — “This project is to remove and replace the existing log bumper that make up the wharf
These will be replaced with 90 feet of non-treated logs to allow a barrier for boats to attach to. Most of
the land is ledge and gravel. There is no excavation necessary for this project. All work is on Town of
Lempster property.” Description: ‘Removing deteriorated grandfather docking structure. Replacing with
new docking structure members.”

New Business. None

Motion made by Kirt Wirkkala and seconded by Everett Thurber to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed
unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 8:16 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Linda Murgatroy
Recording Secretary



